
What is it? 

A chance to meet people, make friends, enjoy a coffee, play 
games, or have a chat.  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Who is it for? 

If you live in South Ayrshire, have a learning disability, and 
would like to spend time with others in a safe space, come 
and join us. 
 

Where is it? 

The Ark Ayr (attached to the Citadel Swimming Pool) is a youth 
project who kindly rent us their space for this event. 
 

When is it?  

      

         

 

Monday 13th February 2023. 
Pop in anytime between 3pm and 6pm. 
 

Interested? 

For more information, phone Mark on 01292 614914 or email 
mark.mckinlay@south-ayrshire.gov.uk  
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